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Friday 6th May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  


Now the Summer Term has started I wanted to write and tell you about our Sun Guidance Policy. 

This is to ensure that we can all enjoy the sun safely over the coming months. The sun’s rays are particularly strong over the summer and they can damage children’s skin. This may not seem like a problem right now, but sadly it can lead to skin cancer in later life. Your child’s health and well being are very important to us Your support is very important if our policy is going to work. 


You can help by: 

● Applying sunscreen each morning during the summer months. 

● Talking to your child about the importance of sun protection at home. 

● Sending your child to school with a school hat. If the academy does not have a hat as part of the uniform please supply a suitable sun hat. 

● If appropriate return the sunscreen permission slip for whole school day trips. Together I hope we can have a very happy and safe term to come! 

Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs. Julie Edwards  
 
Head of St Michael’s C of E Academy  
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